
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Central Connecticut Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 
www.ccwoodturners.org 

  

  

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturning 

October 2006 Special Addition (Electronic Mail Only) 

Late Breaking News from Gil Hite 
The following is an addendum to this month’s issue of the CCW Newsletter. It is only being sent to email 
recipients due to printing & postage costs.  If you know a non-email member, please print them a copy. 
Otherwise, copies will be available at our next meeting (This Sunday). Hope to see you there! – Dave Miner 

ANNUAL WINDHAM ARTS GALLERY SHOW AND SALE -- 2006 
 
Set up: MTW, 11/20-22 12-5 PM 
Show: F 11/24 - Sun 12/24 12-5 PM 
Reception: Sat 11/25  12-9 PM 
Windham Day Reception:  Sat 12/16 5-9 PM 
 

This CCW function, now in its 5th year, is open to all CCW members. If you wish to participate, you are 
asked to send $20.00 to me for initial expenses, which include mailing, publicity and reception expenses. 
You can expect about 60-65% return on sales (20% Gallery; 6% Connecticut sales tax, and about 10% for 
show expenses). All prices on turnings include sales tax. Price your items accordingly. A charge card system 
(MCN/Amex) will be available. You will be billed for system use on your charged sales. 

I still have some wood from trees in Windham. Come and get it or pick it up at our October 22 
(Sunday) meeting and demonstration by Cindy Drozda. Turned items should be returned at or before our 
meeting on November 28 in Manchester. The turnings will be presented to the "Garden Club of Windham" 
it's officers and other officials involved in the design and refurbishing of the old bridge which crosses the 
Willimantic River between the newly renovated American Thread buildings on Main Street. The "Windham 
Garden on the Bridge" has been 20 years in the planning and is now complete thanks to funding provided by 
federal, state and local governments. The official opening is scheduled for Sunday, October 22. The Garden 
Club will do the plantings on the bridge. Our turned items will be on display in Gallery B during our show. 
They will be turned over to the Garden Club. The arrangements for the sale have yet to be decided. All 
proceeds will benefit the Garden Club. 

Turning an item for the Garden Club is NOT required in order to participate in the show. However, each 
participant is required to sit the Gallery for one period (12-5 PM) during the show. You will be contacted in 
November to choose a convenient day. A complete calendar will follow. 
The title of our show this year is: 
 

WINDHAM -- IT'S YOUR "TURN" 
 

You may recall that we ran a similar benefit last year for the Chaplin Library, Museum and Historical 
Society. Their sale will be held on Saturday, October 21 at 7:00 PM in the Chaplin Senior Center. There are 
about 45 turned pieces. I'll report the results of this auction at our November meeting. 

   Gil Hite 
 31 Moulton Court 
 Willimantic, Connecticut 06226 
 (860) 933-4038 
 
 


